
To: 	Superintendent Mr. John Thomas and the Harvey School District 152 Board of Education 

From: Dr. Sonya Whitaker Ar 

RE: 	December 4, 2018 

Date: Letter of resignation effective June 30, 2019 

Please accept this letter of resignation effective June 30, 2019 due to the fact that I have accepted 

another key leadership position out of district. It has indeed been an honor to serve the children in 

Harvey School District 152. I am grateful for the opportunity and I wish the district all the best in your 

efforts. 

Respectful -Submitted, 

Dr. Sonya L 	itaker 

CC: My personnel file 
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